

Tuesday, October 18, 2016 Feast of Saint Luke, Evangelist

St. Augustine of Canterbury School 45 Henderson Rd. Kendall Park, NJ, 08824

Dear Friends:

Congratulations on being recognized as a Blue Ribbon School of Excellence by the United States Department of Education. The community of educators at the University of Notre Dame joins me in celebrating this outstanding accomplishment with you.

This recognition follows years of hard work by students, parents, faculty, and staff, and hundreds of hours of preparation. In these days when some question the value of Catholic education, we are proud to see such excellence emerging in the Catholic community.

Blessings on the school year and congratulations once again. Your success is a beacon for others.

Sincerely yours in Notre Dame,

Rev. Ronald J. Nuzzi, Ph.D.

Thell I uly

ACE RISE, Director